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August 11, 2025

Dear Patient,

| hope this letter finds you in good health. After much thought and careful
consideration, Durreshahwar K. Khan, MD decided to move out of Austin and
therefore will no longer see patients at Austin Regional Clinic (ARC). Dr. Khan was a
same-day care doctor at ARC and her last day was Thursday, July 31, 2025.

Our records indicate that you had a visit with Dr. Khan sometime in the last two years
and we want you to know her departure will not impact or change your regular care at
ARC. Per Texas Medical Board rules, we are required to inform you of Dr. Khan’s
departure from ARC.

It is very important to us that you maintain continuous health care. Your medical records from any visit
with Dr. Khan will remain at Austin Regional Clinic. ARC’s electronic medical record system allows your
records to be accessed from any ARC location and ensures that all notes and all your medical records will
be available for your future care.

We thank you for being a patient at Austin Regional Clinic and wish you good health.

Sincerely, )

/

Manish M. Naik, MD
ARC Chief Medical Officer, Chief Medical Information Officer
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